
Notice to E/16 Students 

 

Re-Scheduling Semester Examinations Scheduled on  

6
th

 October 2020 
  

 

Please note that E/16 examinations scheduled on 6th October 

2020 will be re-scheduled to 12th October 2020. Examinations 

scheduled on 7th, 8th and 9th October will continue as planned.  

 

 

Dean Engineering 

05-10-2020 
 
 

 


